
 

           

 
 

 In gymnastics news… Makayla T. has been awarded All-County and will be competing in the 
Individual gymnastics County Championships next Friday. Katerina S., Eliana R., Kyra S., Talia B., 
and Payton B. have been named All-League and will be competing in the Coaches Invitational this 
Saturday. What a great ending to the season.  Congratulations and good luck! 

 
 Congratulations to the JH Girls Soccer Team on their 7-0 win over Copiague yesterday! The girls 

finished their season 8-2. Congratulations on a great season! 
 
 Congratulations to the Varsity Boys Soccer Team on advancing to the Suffolk County 

Championships for the third consecutive year! The Panthers defeated Southampton 3-1 last night. 
Two goals were scored by Owen M. with Charlie M. scoring another. Cole C. led the team 
defensively. 

 
 The National English Honor Society will meet Tuesday, November 1st at 7:10 AM in Rowe Hall. We 

will be going over our Veterans Day and school-wide writing initiative projects. All members are 
expected to attend. If you have any questions, please see either Mrs. Johanson or Mrs. Small.  

 
 Attention All Seniors:  This is a reminder to submit your baby photo and to complete the senior 

superlative questionnaire. All information can be found on the Yearbook Microsoft Teams. Both are 
due November 1st.  

 
 Babylon Varsity Cheer Tryouts: Babylon’s Varsity Cheer Team is holding tryouts on November 14th 

for their winter competition season. For more information email Ms. Bochicchio at 
K.Bochicchio@Babylonufsd.com 

 
 Attention Juniors & Seniors:  Hofstra University has scheduled a visit on Friday, October 28th to 

discuss their programs and answer any questions you may have. Come to the Counseling Center to 
sign up to meet with the representative. Also, please remember to keep checking you emails and 
listen for future announcements to sign up for other rep visits this year! 

 
 

 
 



 


